
  

  

 
 
 
              September 2017 
 
 
 
 
REFERENCE:  17FOI 84 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
For the periods of 1 June - 1 July 2016 and 1 June - 1 July 2017, please provide: 
 

1. All WhatsApp messages used in group chats by members of the department. Information 
on how to easily export the messages can be found here. 

 
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 
 
The Wales Office uses Smart Phones provided by the Ministry of Justice which do not contain 
the app “WhatsApp” and the phones are locked from adding it.  There has therefore been no 
group chats by Wales Office staff. 
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https://faq.whatsapp.com/en/bb/23574121

